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|. SITUATION OVERVIEW:

Typhoon GORING has maintained its strength as it continues to move
westward.

' Location of Center: At 10:00 PM today, the eye of TY “GORING” was located

based on all available data at 1,320 km Northeast of Basco,
Batanes.
Coordinates: | 24.6°N, 134.0°E
T Maximum sustained winds of 145 kph near the center and
gustiness of up to 180 kph
Movement: [ Forecast to move West at 15 kph

24 hour (Tomorrow evening):
Outside Philippine Area of Responsibility (PAR) or at 1020
km Northeast of Basco, Batanes

Strength:

Forecast

Positions/Outlook: || 48 hour (Saturday evening):

1075 km Northeast of Basco, Batanes (outside PAR)

72 hour (Sunday evening):
1610 km North Northeast of Basco, Batanes (outside PAR)

No Public Storm Warnmg Slgnal

¢ Estimated rainfall amount is from moderate to heavy within the 300 km diameter
of the typhoon

e The public and the disaster risk reduction and management councils concerned
are advised to monitor and watch for the next bulletin

Il. ACTION/S TAKEN

« NDRRMC Operations Center disseminated Severe Weather Bulletin No. 02
re Typhoon “GORING” to all OCD Regional Centers through SMS and facsimile
and uploaded on the NDRRMC website for further dissemination to their
respective local disaster risk reduction and management councils (LDRRMCs)
from the provincial down to the municipal levels
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» Directed RDRRMCs concerned through the OCD Regional Centers to undertake
precautionary measures in their areas of responsibility (AOR) and subsequently
advised local DRRMCs to initiate pre-emptive evacuation of families in low-lying
and mountainous areas if situation warrants.




